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                                  17th November, 2020

Ms Kiran Negi
Member

Delhi Commission for Women

C-Block, IInd  Floor, Vikas Bhawan

IP Estate

New Delhi-110002
Ref No. F14(1493)/DCW/KN/2020


 The Delhi Medical Council examined an  email dated 11.08.2020 of Shri Ajaya Kumar, forwarded by Delhi Commission for Women against Aluka Jewellers.


 On perusal of the email, the Delhi Medical Council observes that the same is unsigned,  besides is basically against Aluka Jewelers and not against any medical doctor, hence does not fall within the purview of Delhi Medical Council.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)   


Secretary

Copy to i) Shri Ajaya Kumar (email id : livingpositive@gmail.com).
